THE HEAD OFFICE OF THE

SuUN LIFE ASSURANCE CoMPANY OF CANADA

MONTREAL

March 7, 1932,

Genersl Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.s K.CeBay
3450 McTavish St.,
Montresal.

Dear Sir Arthur:

I am sending you herewith a notice of a concert
that I and one or two friends of mine are organizing in aid of the
orchestra.

I feel that it is almost a shame to pester one such
as you, who has already done so much for the orchestra, for further
help. However, your influence around Montreal is so great that I
felt emboldened to write you this personal letter in addition to
sending you this circular, and I hope you will pardon me for doing
80. Any assistance that you can give us by bringing this concert
to people's notice and persuading them to attend it will, I can
assure you, be greatly appreciated.

If either you or any of your friends should wish to
purchase tickets, if you would care to phone me at the Sun Life =
Pl. 3131, local 146 - I shall be only too pleased to mail them to
you.

Yours very sincerely,

CHH/ Gd




